
 

 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 12, 2017 
CONTACT: pressoffice@doc.nyc.gov, (718) 546-0631  

DOC STATEMENT ON FIRST DEPUTY COMMISSIONER  
  

DOC Spokesperson Peter Thorne: “First Deputy Commissioner Dina Simon has 
decided to take an extended leave of absence. Dina contributed greatly to our 
efforts to create a culture of safety and recruit record numbers of new officers to 
the Department. We thank her for her dedication to this agency and to the City of 
New York.” 

#### 
 

mailto:pressoffice@doc.nyc.gov

